
 

 
  

Matt Stager Memorial Scholarship Fund – A Program Offered to WASDA Distributor Members  

 

2012 Winner: 

Casey Underwood 

C.I. Thornburg 

Dear Matt Stager Scholarship Committee: 

I am Casey Underwood and I graduated number one in my class at Chesapeake High School.  

I have been involved with soccer, basketball, and softball throughout my high school 

experience.  I taught myself to play guitar and have always have had a strong interest in 

music.  I was able to play in a band for four years.  We performed at many functions which 

raised money to help causes such as breast cancer awareness, and the children at Shriners 

Hospital. 

 

I also have a strong interest in helping people.  This is why I will attend Marshall University with 

a major in Dietetic and a minor in Sociology.  I hope to learn as much as I can about nutrition 

with the hope that I can use this information to reach out to people with eating disorders and 

other dietary needs.  I want to use my education to help others.  College will be a brand new 

experience and I am looking forward to the challenge. 

  

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Casey Underwood 


